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September 9, 2016 
 
VIA E-MAIL 
Mr. Abraham Jeremias 
Interboro Packaging Corporation 
Email:  interboro@frontiernet.net  
 
RE: 16-FOIA-016 Bid Award Information #Q07426 - Janitorial Polyliners 
 
Dear Mr. Jeremias: 
 
We are in receipt of your request under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140/1 et seq. 
 
On January 22, 2016, we received your request for the line-by-line award information for bid #Q07426 
for janitorial polyliners, which opened on October 30, 2015 (“Request”).   

 
In response to your Request, Metra’s Procurement Department is providing you with copies of the first 
five (5) pages of Blanket Purchase Order #B61030, identifying the bid award winner Valdes, LLC, and 
Exhibit 1-M Bid Pricing List.  The Procurement Department advised that this was the best copy they 
could reproduce for the Blanket Purchase Order.  Additionally, they advised that the above-referenced 
bid was a re-bid under bid #Q07426B on June 16, 2016. 
 
If I can be of further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Kathleen E. Haton  
Freedom of Information Officer 
foia@metrarr.com  
FOIA Hotline #312-663-3642 
 
Attachment 

Metra is the registered service mark for the Northeast Illinois Regional Commuter Railroad Corporation. 
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